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Memo 
 
To:      Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Office Managers 

From:  Kathy Conner, Chancellor 

Date:   May 18, 2020 

Re:     Vendor for Cleaning Supplies & Protection Materials 

 

 

For your convenience, we have contracted with the Cedar Group for our parishes and schools to 

purchase hard to find items such as hand sanitizer and face masks.  Please click on the link below 

and fill out the requested form if you would like to purchase from this vendor.  You are encouraged 

to do this right away as there is still a slight delay in shipping for these products.  I hope you will 

find this information helpful. 

 

https://www.thecedar.com/sacramentodiocese 
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